SARL Board Meeting
Wednesday, September 18, 2018
6:30 @ SoCo Taphouse
Meeting called to order by President Daniela De La Cerda at 6:40 pm
Board members present:
· Daniela De La Cerda
· Tim Smith
· Ross McClellan
· Dennis Hall
· Chris Boyce

· Daniela opened the meeting by handing some pending funds to Dennis.  
· The board discussed who would be returning next year and who would be interested in retaining their position.  Obviously, the positions will be up for a vote at the end of the year.
· Next year’s race schedule was outlined.  Most races will be the same weekend as this past year. 
· December 16th will be this year’s Rudolph Run, December 23rd will be the light tour shifts.
· The Tuesday night trail runs will soon be switching to San Angelo State Park in order to mark the course for the Dino Run.
· The board discussed potential new races for next year’s schedule.  Nothing was decided but members will continue to develop their ideas. 
· Initial discussions were had about member shirts for next year.
· Chris will be sending out a quarterly update/newsletter e-mail.
· Dennis and Chris continue to prepare for the 2019 trail series.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Daniela closed the meeting at 7:25 pm.
